
Monday Meanderings, Two-minute Tuesdays, Wednesday Words, Thursday Thoughts, Forward-

thinking Fridays…whatever day this communication reaches you, I wanted to send out an 

announcement to the Providence Christian School community that Mrs. Kathy VanderPol has a 

new co-leader…me!  I asked Kathy if I would be able to write a message to the community and so 

here I am, doing one of my first duties as Principal-Teacher at PCSNW. 

For those who didn’t know, I started subbing for Mrs. Rebecca Montgomery in January to allow 

her some time to do some “Principal duties”.  I enjoyed getting to know the middle school students 

and was a little saddened that I didn’t have a chance to really get to know most of the staff or the 

other students.  However, now I will have the opportunity to connect with students, teachers, 

parents, and community supporters in my part-time role as Principal and Teacher.  Already, I have 

had the chance to meet with Kathy and discuss staffing, new enrollment, and plans for the fall. 

I hope to share my education background and connect with you when we get closer to the Fall.  

Until then, enjoy the summer as we find creative ways to take a break from studies within the 

confines of Phase 2 as set out by the state.  Hang in there and stay safe! 

 

Scott Vandenberg 


